
    

  

 
    

           

19th June 2020 

Dear Parent/s,  

It has been fabulous to have YR, 1 & 6 in this week and watch them enjoying their learning and time with 
friends and their teachers. The school is now gearing up for the reintroduction of other year groups next 
week. 

Staggered drop off and pick up times 
Please be aware it is really important that only one adult drops off and collects and that you line up whilst 
socially distanced waiting at your gate. This also applies in the afternoon when you are collecting your child. 
The staggered times are ten minutes apart to allow for the safe entry and exit to and from school, please 
adhere to these times by being on time. 
 
Key Workers 
Reminder- please drop off at the pedestrian gate. Even if you also have other children returning to their year 
groups you can drop all children off at the earliest drop off time.  However, you must collect at the allocated 
times.  
 
If you need your child/ren to attend school whilst you are working please could you make sure you email 
office@stivesprimary.com with your requirements as soon as you know so that we can make sure we have 
enough staff to cover.  The school requires as much notice as possible. 
 
School Uniform 
We have managed to get hold of School Trends and have ordered uniform stock which is due in to us soon.  
Once we have received the stock we will send out order forms so that if, you wish to, you can order direct 
from us.  So please check your emails over the next few weeks for an order form. 
 
 
Class News 
Nursery - have enjoyed counting out up to six coins from a larger group to buy something from  

The Nursery Toy Shop. 
Reception - have been learning about 3D shapes and using mathematical language to describe  

them, can you describe a shape using the vocabulary face, edge and verticals? 
Year 1  - have enjoyed reading James and the Giant Peach. 
Year 2  - have really enjoyed learning about how to look after a dog and write instructions about 

it. 
Year 3  - have enjoyed making space shuttles and their ongoing TT Rockstars battle with Year 4. 
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Year 4   - have been working hard practising our times tables on our battle against Year 3. 
Year 5  - have been writing their own character descriptions by inferring information from an  

image. 
Year 6  - have had a great first week back, completing lots of maths problem solving challenges,  

designing their Greek pots and looking at building confidence and resilience before 
their transition to secondary school. 

 

 

Thinking of you all, stay alert, stay at home.  

 

  
Mrs L Crossley  

Headteacher  

 

 

 

  
                                                                                                         

                      

  

               


